
A FAMILY-FRIENDLY
VILLAGE PUB

Jim and Margaret Harrower (pictured) have 
just celebrated their 3rd anniversary at the helm 
of the Coach and Horses public house in Horsley.

Margaret comments: “Although it’s been extremely 
hard work making alterations and improvements to the pub and the gardens we feel that we have really settled 
here and many of our regular customers are now good friends.  
We are really enjoying village life here in the beautiful community of Horsley and look forward to meeting 
many more new customers over the coming months.”

This is truly a traditional village pub with a real fire to keep you warm during cold spells.  ‘The Coach’ as it is 
affectionately known by its regulars, has its own skittles and darts and dominoes teams and hosts a popular fun 
quiz on a Wednesday night.  There is also a large screen sports TV.  For the real ale lover, there are different real 
ales offered every week.  Food is served offering bar snacks, meals and a children’s menu.

There is a large garden and patio providing an outdoor 
eating area; a sheltered, heated smoking area and a 
large customer car park.  Last year, the Coach hosted 
its first outdoor, live music event with barbecue and 
outdoor bar.  This was a huge success so keep a look 
out for details of future events.

Families are more than welcome at The Coach and 
Horses – a lovely, bright conservatory provides plenty 
of seating for people with children.  Outside there is a 
child’s play area with swings and slides and during the 
better weather, Jim and Margaret provide a bouncy 
castle so that children can have hours of fun.

Jim and Margaret are supported with the help of their 
excellent team of staff including two of their four 
daughters – Lorraine who works in the bar and Louise 
in the kitchen.  Their other two daughters; Jeni and Pam 
are always on hand to help out with special events.  

Bar staff pictured: Lorraine, Fiona and Helen
Kitchen staff pictured: Annie and Louise

Not pictured are Jake who works in the kitchen and 
cleaner Chris has been keeping the Coach spick and 
span for 18 years!

Take a trip to the Coach and Horses, you’ll be 
guaranteed a warm welcome!


